
 
The UVG charity is still in transition from unincorporated status (charity number 1151086) to 
CIO and does not yet have a bank account. Consequently, we have not been operating or 
trading as the new CIO. The intention was to complete the conversion to the new structure 
by 2020 but due to the Covid pandemic and a change in Trustees the intention is to move 
over to the new structure by January 2022.  
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